
CENTRAL WATERFRONT                                    
COMMUNITY UPDATE MEETING #2
November 17, 2010

Your input is important to us. Please answer the following questions and return this form at the sign-in table or to a Waterfront 
Toronto representative. You may also email your comments to central@waterfrontoronto.ca.

Name

Email

1.   What are the main reasons for your interest in the Central Waterfront? (Please select all that apply)

2.    What projects/project components would you like to hear more about at future meetings? 

I live in the neighbourhood

I am a local business owner

I work in the neighbourhood

I don’t live or work nearby but I am interested in 
waterfront revitalization

Agenda

Opening Remarks     6:00 pm

Portland Slip Water’s Edge Update               6:15 pm

York Quay Revitalization Phase Two Update               6:30 pm

Queens Quay Schematic Design Update                            6:45 pm

General Discussion      7:25 pm

Input and Feedback

I am interested in public transit along Queens Quay

I am a cyclist and I often travel through the Central Waterfront

I am a student with an interest in waterfront revitalization 

Other (please describe) 

3.   Do you have any specifi c comments for the project team on any of the material presented at tonight’s meeting?

Please see reverse side for information on the upcoming Public Drop-in Session. 

www.waterfrontoronto.ca



Upcoming Public Drop-in Session

Waterfront Toronto is hosting a Public Drop-in Session on January 19, 2011 from 5 to 8pm at the Harbourfront Centre, 
Lakeside Terrace (235 Queens Quay Boulevard). This is an opportunity for members of the public to receive more 
detailed information on the revitalization of Queens Quay and ask questions specifi c to their home or business. 

A 25-foot long detailed plan for the entire Queens Quay (Bathurst Street to Parliament Street) will be displayed for review 
and comment. Representatives from Waterfront Toronto will be available to speak with you and answer one-on-one 
questions throughout the evening.

For more information about this upcoming event, please see a Waterfront Toronto representative or 

email info@waterfrontoronto.ca.

Please return your comment sheet today to the sign-in table or to a Waterfront Toronto representative. You 
may also email your comments to central@waterfrontoronto.ca. 

When:

Wednesday, January 19, 2011

5:00pm - 8:00pm

Location:

Harbourfront Centre, Lakeside Terrace, 

235 Queens Quay Boulevard

Questions/more information:

info@waterfrontoronto.ca

416-214-1344


